18626
Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

From: Micheile Matts [MMatts@entercom.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2010 9:04 AM

To: licensing

Subject: Walgreens Monona/Cottage Grove Rd.
Categories: Red Category

Good Morning,

| recently shopped in Harley's Liquor on Monona Dr. and the employees were explaining to me that
Walgreen’s next door to Harley's was applying for a liquor license. | would like to complain to you
about approving a liquor license for that specific Walgreen’s on Monona Dr./Cottage Grove Rd. | am
a Monona resident and volunteer for the Monona Chamber of Commerce so | am involved with local
Monona business owners, There is not a need for liquor to be served at that specific Walgreen’s due
to Harley’s Liquor is located right next door o the store. If a customer wants to buy their liquor at
Walgreen's, they can drive another mile down Monona Dr. to the Walgreen’s on Monona/Pflaum to
buy their liquor. | don’t see the necessity of stocking the Walgreen’s on Monona/CG with liqguor when
there is a nice, locally owned liquor store right next door, Please consider the damage that will occur
to this nice neighborhood liquor store when the big dog (Walgreen’s) next door decides to sell liquor
too. Please take my complaint as a Monona resident into consideration. Thank you, Michelle Matts

5424 Monona Dr. #14
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